
 

 

BERMUDA BRIDGE CLUB COVID PROTOCOLS  
 

Updated 2 August 2021 
 

These protocols are established for operating under Bermuda Phase 3 and are set in the 
context of the Government Relaxed Restrictions for Immunized Persons (attached)  

recognising the Club is a low risk setting.   
 

Please help ensure we stay safe and compliant by cooperating with the Directors as they do 
their  best to ensure our operation is beyond reproach. 

 
All members coming to the Club must be fully vaccinated and at least 2 weeks must have 
elapsed between their second jab and playing at the Club.  Proof of vaccination (certificate or 
vaccination card) will only be required on the first occasion of playing.  
 
Members are to sanitise their hands immediately upon entry to the Club.  Members need not 
normally wear masks at the Club – but should have a mask with them in case it is required. 
 
A fully vaccinated member who has travelled overseas or who has been in close contact with a 
fully vaccinated person who has travelled overseas must wait until after the negative result of the 
DAY FOUR test before playing.  A member who has been in close contact with an unvac-
cinated traveller must not come to the Club until the unvaccinated traveller has been re-
leased from quarantine.  No visitors to the Island will be permitted to play at this time.  Names 
of players will be recorded in the appointment book so we have a full record of attendance.  
 
To further minimise risks to Members: 
 

 alternate tables will be used to allow extra social distancing.  The baize remains covered 
with plastic to allow for sanitising after games.    

 
 The Director will come to the table to receive the entry fee. (This avoid queueing to pay) .   

 
 Members are encouraged to sanitise their hands regularly – ideally at the end of each 

round.  A bottle of sanitizer will be kept at each table for this purpose. 
 

 We will continue to use portable bidding boxes, since they are easier to sanitise, but the 
boxes should remain on the table at the end of the round – they do not need to be trans-
ported around the room.   

 
 The restrictions remain in place for use of the kitchen/bar area and bathrooms, as shown 

on the posted notices.  At the end of the game, used glasses should be placed on the bar or 
kitchen door shelf. 

 
At the end of the game, bidding boxes and Bridgemates should be returned to the storage 
table for sanitising before the next game.   




